
Memorandum
Item 9i

FOR: School Board Members
FROM: Chris Reitan
DATE: April 28, 2021 
SUBJECT: Project SOAR Alaska Native Education Program Grant

CCSD is partnering with Klawock City School District, Southeast Island School District, and the 
POW Vo Tech Center on an Alaska Native Education Program (ANEP) grant.  The purpose of 
the grant is to bring more innovative CTE programming to POW island school districts and 
expose our students to college and career opportunities. The grant will utilize ZSpace simulators 
that will allow students multiple experiences and earn industry certifications.  The grant will also 
utilize a CDL simulator that will supports students working toward a CDL certification 
immediately opening them up to career opportunities upon graduation.  

This grant application aligns strongly with CCSD Strategic Plan, namely, “Expand CTE – 
Increase the number of CTE course offerings by two courses annually ensuring alignment with 
major local industries…” Included with this memo is the draft grant application that will be 
submitted on May 3, 2021.

Suggested Motion:  This is an informational item only.  No Board action is required.  


